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[bookmark: _GoBack]I was invited to the sustainability procurement meeting with the sustainability department here on campus where I was introduced as the SU sustainability officer and was made aware of the various projects being carried out by the University and the accolades and accreditations that have been achieved and those in progress. 
Wes and I recently attended the NUS Conference in Bristol to plan out our potential Green Impact Students Union (GISU) project. We came up with various ideas however still unsure as to what the final idea is i.e. whether or not to improve on a previous project or create a brand new one.  We are actively working together to get this done as soon as possible in order to submit to the NUS.  Also in a previous conversation with Wes, it was discovered that we as the SU do not actively monitor the recycling done by the shop, Pear Tree and potentially Berry’s therefore I’d like to propose a notion that the SU takes the initiative to inform the above named businesses to modify such practises and help to reduce the waste output. 
